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16th December 2022, Edition 6 

Email: DWMP@uuplc.co.uk 

 

Welcome to our sixth DWMP E-

Newsletter.  

 

In this edition we will be discussing our 

Statement of Response, published on the 16th 

December 2022, our SPG workshops that are 

running in January and feedback on our Level 

1 and 2 geospatial platform. 

* 

We would like to thank everyone who 

completed consultation responses.  

*  

If you have any questions, please do get in 

touch via DWMP@uuplc.co.uk 
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Thank you for your continued support on our DWMP in 2022. 

We look forward to working with you in 2023. 

 

 
SPG Workshops 

We are planning on holding SPG workshops via Microsoft 

Teams in late January 2023.  The purpose of the workshops is 

to ensure our stakeholders are continually engaged in the 

development of our DWMP.  

Key themes covered in the workshop: 

 Statement of Response; 

 The Final DWMP; 

 The DWMP Partnership Opportunity Pipeline; and 

 Customer Engagement. 

We will be emailing out invites in the coming weeks so please 

keep your eyes out for those. 

DWMP Geospatial Platform (GSP) 

In order to share our plan in an interactive format, we 

have produced an online GSP to publish the DWMP. 

The DWMP GSP has been developed in three levels and 

this tailored approach to data sharing will facilitate 

effective and successful partnership working, whilst 

allowing us to protect customers where more sensitive 

information must be shared. 

 

We are interested in gaining feedback from 

Stakeholders on their experiences of using the Level 1 

and Level 2 GSP. Please fill out the survey on the GSP 

attached here.  

Statement of Response 

Following consultation feedback on our draft DWMP, our statement of 

response can now be found on our website here. 

The document summarises feedback across customers, stakeholders and 

regulators. The feedback has been categorised into key themes. These 

include: 

 Options development, programme optimisation and the 

preferred plan; 

 Stakeholder engagement and partnership solutions; 

 Customer acceptability; 

 Storm overflows; 

 Wider strategic ambition of the DWMP; and 

 DWMP document structure and content. 

The feedback throughout the consultation process will support the 

development of the final DWMP and the approach for future cycles. 
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